SPANISH SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL

"Home of the Cougars"

Jennifer Ritch, Assistant Principal Jason Urmston, Assistant Principal



Tammy Hart, Assistant Principal Richard J. Salter, Assistant Principal

July 14th, 2014

All incoming freshmen will need to attend Freshman Orientation on Thursday, July 31, from 8:30am-12:30pm.

Dear Parents/Guardians of Freshman Students:

The Freshman Orientation/Registration day is July 31st and we hope to see all students and parents in attendance. This year the orientation will take the form of a "scavenger hunt" where students and their parents will tour the school to complete a series of tasks such as paying fees, obtaining schedules, locating lockers and classrooms, etc. Since the scavenger hunt is self-guided, students and parents may move quickly or slowly, according to their needs, but also gain a working knowledge of the school. Staff and student assistants will be located throughout the campus to direct people should the need arise. Students who complete all of the tasks will be entered into a drawing to take place in Enrichment class.

If parents are not able to attend, please remember to complete the Student Fees Sheet, and send your student with a check, or avoid long lines by paying the student fees online at our website: http://www.spanishspringshs.com/ and click on Webstore (see Helpful Links on the right-side of the page). It is important that all Freshman attend the Orientation/Registration day and complete the necessary tasks, otherwise they will not be prepared for the first day of school.

Student class schedules showing the teachers and periods will be available July 31st during Orientation, **after** fees have been paid, at which point you can email your student's counselor with specific questions and concerns.

Please note the following fees are mandatory for freshmen: Book Deposit, ID Card/Student Planner Fee, and Technology Fee ("Freshman/New Fee Packet, \$28" on the Webstore or see Fee Sheet attached). Other fees *may* be paid at this time but are not mandatory to receive a schedule. Please do not pay a lab fee until you see on a schedule that the student is enrolled in the class.

Please enter the school from the West Side Entrance which is the entrance next to the large gym. In order to keep the process moving quickly, please use the following schedule for students and parents designated by the first letter of the last name:

8:30-9:30 A-I 9:30-10:30 J-R 10:30-11:30 S-Z 11:30-12:30 A-Z

If you have any questions about fees, please contact Clare Casbarro at 424-7029.

Sincerely,

Jason Urmston Assistant Principal